
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLED 
NOTICE and AGENDA 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL HEARING 

 

A public hearing regarding the Redistricting Process will be held on the following 

date and time: 

 

  Date:  Saturday, November 27, 2021 

  Time: 3:00 P.M. 

   

Pursuant to applicable law, I have determined that an in-person hearing is not 

practical or prudent.  Accordingly, attendance at this hearing will be by remote 

means only.  Instructions for how to attend this hearing and participate in oral 

public comment are located on the Chicago City Clerk’s website 

[http://www.chicityclerk.com/]. 

 

Written public comment will be accepted at Michelle.Evans@cityofchicago.org 

until 10 AM on November 26, 2021. 

 

This is an informational hearing only. It is not a hearing of the Committee on 

Committees and Rules. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michelle A. Harris 

Alderman, 8th Ward 

mailto:Michelle.Evans@cityofchicago.org

